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Pasco School Board OKs plan to seek 'impact fee'
By the Herald staff

The Pasco School Board unanimously agreed Tuesday to ask Franklin County and the city of Pasco to adopt an "impact fee" on new construction in the
school district that could be used to provide facilities for new students who come with development.

The resolution the board voted on is proposing fees of $6,012 for a single-family home and $5,272 for a multi-family building.

County commissioners said last week that they think the fee is a bad idea, indicating such fees would hurt development in the county.
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